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EDITORIAL

Once more, it is with immense pleasure that I was given the opportunity
to work as Editor-in-Chief on the XV Edition of the college Newsletter
“Eduvision”. As we all know, a newsletter mirrors a college- its vision and
mission. It also highlights events, activities and academic prowess and
achievements. This newsletter is a snapshot of the various activities and
advancements for all associated with Seth Motilal (PG) college. We have
put whole-hearted endeavours to give a complete and kaleidoscopic
view of laudable achievements of different departments of our college.
Proper communication plays a pivotal role in institution's
development.This news letter will serve to reinforce and allow increased
awareness, improved interaction and integration among all of us. This
news letter will be a medium to provide proper acknowledgement to all
those who have contributed towards the progress of this institution.

Moreover, [ do hope that the newsletter provides a platform to express
their creativity. I sincerely hope that this edition makes for an interesting
read.

I take this opportunity to express my indebtness to hon'ble Shri R.K.
jhunjhunwala, the President of the Governing Bodythe venerable
Director-Secretary of our college Shri G.L. Sharma, and prof. R.L. Jain, the
Academic Director for their active supportand blessings. I feel grateful to
our esteemed Principal Dr. D.S. Ruhela for his timely help,
encouragement and constant interest which he continuously showed in
bringing out this issue.l would like to express my thanks to the students
and dear colleagues who have lent whole-hearted cooperation and
supportin publishing thisissuein time. Atlastbutnottheleast,Itake this
opportunity to thank all the alumni for sparing their valuable time to
send their best wishes for the Newsletterin the form of “Messages”. As a
tribute to the alumni this edition is dedicated to them for their genuine
concern for the progress of this institution.

Please feel free to offer any suggestions for improvement.

Mr. Rajesh Sheoran
(M.A.English, M.Phil,, UGC NET)
Head, Dept. of English
S.M.L.(P.G.) College, JJN.

(Editor-in-Chief)






